
PTA Newsletter: October 24, 2022

RED RIBBON WEEK - OCT. 24-28

Red Ribbon Week is this week! Our Oso family will be focusing on our power to
make healthy choices for a bright future with a week full of fun activities! We
encourage everyone's participation with our daily events and to check out the
specials offered by local businesses, Yogurtland and Mama's.



WATCH DOGS
Virtual Orientation, Nov. 3

New Watch DOGS Virtual Orientation

Thursday, November 3

9pm



We are happy to announce another orientation

offering to those who have not yet attended

one this year. It will be a virtual orientation on

Thursday, November 3rd at 9pm*. *Duration will be

less than 30 minutes.

Watch DOGS continue to bring excitement and

joy to students. Thank you to all who have

volunteered! 

Please email watchdogs@osograndepta.com for the link and to RSVP.

CLICK HERE TO RSVP

AMAZON SMILE

Did you know that you can support our
school while you shop on Amazon? 

Amazon Smile is a give-back program that
can earn our school money, just for making your normal purchases. Thanks for
your support!

It's Easy...Sign up today!
Enable Amazon Smile in both your web browser and in the mobile app. 
Select Oso Grande Elementary School from the list of available non-
profit organizations, and you are done! 

PTA ART ACTIVITY

mailto:watchdogs@osograndepta.com


“Happiness is a condition that must be prepared for,

cultivated and defended privately by each person.” –

Mihaly Csikszenmihalyi 

Create a piece of art that describes what makes you

happy! Students who prefer writing can write a story or

poem about what makes them happy. Students who prefer drawing can draw what

makes them happy—abstract drawings are perfectly acceptable, too! It can be

anything...Get creative!

Send completed art to artsandservices@osograndepte.com.*

*Receipt of student’s work gives consent to be shared publicly.

Research shows that happiness leads to improvements in overall health, in

relationships with peers, and on performance. This activity is designed to get students

thinking about what brings them joy, so they know what they can turn to when feeling

down.

Each student who participates in ALL of the monthly PTA Art Activities will be recognized and will receive a

prize at the end of the year. If you miss one, email artsandservices@osogrande.com and we will send you

previous activities.

MONSTER MASH RECAP

Thank you to everyone who joined us for a good time at the Monster Mash on
Friday. And a big thank you to all the volunteers that made this event possible.



October
10/24 - 10/28: Red Ribbon Week

November
11/1: NO SCHOOL
11/2-11/5: Teacher Conference Week - Minimum Days
11/2: Walk to School Day
11/11: Veteran's Day - NO SCHOOL
11/16: PTA Sponsored Staff Lunch
11/18: PTA Association Meeting
11/21 - 11/25: Thanksgiving Recess - NO SCHOOL

Visit us at osograndepta.com
Follow us on Instagram @oso_grande_pta

https://osograndepta.com/


Oso Grande PTA Board:

President - Cindy Morrone

Executive Vice President - Kristin Taylor

Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Justine Vidovich

Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kari Webb

VP, Programs – Chrissie Swoboda

VP, Arts & Services - Katie Grant

Auditor – Johanna Trainer

Parliamentarian – Taylor Bergeron

Historian – Diana Weber

Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

 
PTA questions or suggestions? Please contact info@osograndepta.com.

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/

